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Mr Michael O’Connor
National Secretary
CFMEU
148-152 Miller Street,
West Melbourne Vic 3003

Dear Mr O’Connor,

I write on behalf of the Acting Deputy Commissioner, Shane Patton APM, to advise you that
Crime Command have been allocated your complaint, regarding comments made by Director
Hadgkiss, for investigation.

This matter has been assigned to Detective Superintendent Patrick Boyle APM for
investigation.

Should you have any further queries please contact Detective Superintendent Boyle on (03)
9611 8643 or my Staff Officer Detective Acting Inspector Wayne Newman on (03) 9865 2754.

Yours sincerely,

g %M '
Stephen Fontana, APM

Assistant Commissioner
Crime Command
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